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September

A story about change



Sometimes, things change,

and that's okay. We might

move to a new room, have

a new teacher, or meet

new friends.
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This can feel

a little bit scary, but

it's a normal part of

growing up.
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In September you

will be in a new year

group. Things might

feel a little different.
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You have visited your new

year group's learning and

play areas this term. These

visits were like fun

adventures.
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Remember, you've

changed year group before

and handled it well. Each

time you have a change,

you get better at it.
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What other changes can you make

over the summer holiday?


